Department of Planning and Zoning

149 Church Street Burlington, VT 05401 Telephone:(802) 865-7188 (802) 865-7195 (FAX) (802) 865-7142 (TTY) David White, AICP, Director Ken Lerner, Assistant Director Sandrine Thibault, Comprehensive Planner Jay Appleton, GIS Manager Scott Gustin, AICP, Senior Planner Mary O'Neil, Associate Planner Kathy Parrott, Zoning Clerk Elsie Tillotson, Department Secretary



TO:

Interested Parties

FROM:

Ken Lerner, Zoning Administrator

DATE:

February 13, 2008

RE:

Development Review Fees.

As a follow-up to the recent discussion regarding outstanding Development Review Fees:

Any project zoning permit that was approved but which has been withdrawn or abandoned and never constructed would not be subject to payment of the Development Review Fee. This is in keeping with the Finance Board not requiring payment of Development Review Fees up front for permit requests and the expectation that any permits not implemented would not be paying a Development Review Fee.